

GLIDE COMMUNITY CLUB  
Membership Meeting  
July 19, 2007

Board Members attending: Susan Flury, George Roman, Dom Mosca, Jim Betry, Charlotte Reed and Lois Spence.

Absent: Don Kidd, Dennis Moore, Bill Scheufele and Jack Skalos

Meeting called to order by Susan Flury at 7:05pm

Minutes of June 21, 2007 were read by Joyce Betry.

Treasure report read by Lois Spence. Income for month of June 2007 \$1,648.16. Expense \$3,639.71. This leaves a deficit for June of (\$1,991.55). We still have \$21,371.60 for combined balance of bank accounts as of June 30, 2007. There is still \$7,512.06 in savings for the roof expenses.

Both reports approved as read.

**OLD/UNFINISHED BUSINESS**

1. There is still a problem with the Wild Flower Show storage. Joyce Betry will write a letter to the committee with a ten (10) day notice for them to respond to the letter to bring this issue to a close. If we have not heard from them by then, then the Glide Community Clubs members will meet in the storage shed and take care of all the storage so we can all share in the space.
2. In Bill Scheufele's absence it was reported that there is enough tin to do the annex shed roof. Job corp with finish dry rot and paint the building.
3. Reported by Dom Mosca about the reader board. He has written to Bill Peters on April 16<sup>th</sup> and has not heard back. He will follow up on this with a report for our next meeting.
4. Charlotte Reed has reported that she has a tape recorder that we can use.
5. Susan Flury is going to re-submit a request to the Ford Foundation for a grant to replace the flooring. She has had a quote of \$19,000 to \$24,000.00 from Oregon Wood Floors, Would like to paint the ceiling, clean up the wall boards and renew the base boards around the building.
6. Shamrock Nursery will do the landscaping as soon as the outside work is done.
7. Dom Mosca is to organize our Friday nite Bingo for the month of August. Our ladies need some well deserved time off.
8. George Roman needs tax returns for 2006. Susan will get names and addresses that he needs.
9. Rentals... We need a book or calendar so everyone will know when and what the building is rented for. Also, if there is a problem or questions that the renters have they are to see Lois Spence.

**NEW BUSINESS**

There is no new business at this time.

Next board meeting August 14, 2007 at 7:00pm.

Next Membership Meeting August 16, 2007. Potluck at 6:30, meeting at 7:00pm.

Meeting adjourned by Susan Flury at 7:40pm.

Submitted by Joyce Betry  
interim Recording Secretary